
Legal Notice 

Notice is hereby given that the Town Board of the Town of Norfolk, St. 
Lawrence County, New York State, on the 14th day of October, 2014, will 
hold a public hearing at 06:15 PM on and consider the adoption of a local 
law that authorizes the Town Board of the Town of Norfolk to adopt a 
budget for the fiscal year 2015 that requires a real property tax levy in 
excess of the amount otherwise proscribed in General Municipal Law, 
Section 3-C. A full copy of the proposed legislation is filed at the office of 
the Town Clerk of the Town of Norfolk and is available for public inspection 
during normal business hours. 

Kathy M. Emlaw  

Norfolk Town Clerk 


